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JOANNE ALTHORPE

From: Wakefield, Nick 
Sent: 17 October 2022 16:20
To: PLANNING POLICY
Subject: EXTERNAL: RE: Swannington Neighbourhood Plan

Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Thank you for giving the Environment Agency the opportunity to comment on the Swannington Neighbourhood 
Plan. 
 
We have no adverse comments to make on the Plan as submitted. 
 
Thank you 
 
Regards 
Nick 
 
 
Nick Wakefield  
Planning Specialist, Sustainable Places Team  
Environment Agency I Trentside Offices, Scarrington Road, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 5BR  

 
 

 

 
 

From: Planning Policy North West Leicestershire DC <info@nwleicestershire.co.uk>  
Sent: 05 September 2022 09:01 
To: Planning, Lower Trent <planning.trentside@environment-agency.gov.uk> 
Subject: Swannington Neighbourhood Plan 
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Good morning, 

Swannington Neighbourhood Plan  
 
Swannington Parish Council has formally submitted the ‘Submission’ version of the 
Swannington Neighbourhood Plan to the District Council. In accordance with Section 
16 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012, we are consulting 
on the Neighbourhood Plan for six weeks, from Monday 5 September to Monday 
17 October 2022. 
 
The submission plan and supporting documents can be viewed here. A copy is also 
available to view at the District Council Offices (Whitwick Road, Coalville, LE67 3FJ) 
and at Coalville Library during normal opening hours.  
 
Representations can be made via the dedicated response form available on the 
website and must be received by the end of Monday 17 October 2022. 
 
We look forward to receiving your views. If you require any further information, 
please call the Planning Policy team on 01530 454676 or e-mail 
planning.policy@nwleicestershire.gov.uk. 

 

Regards, 
 
Planning Policy & Land Charges Team 
North West Leicestershire District Council  
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